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Statement of 
Financial Condition
as of 08/31/2022
Members...........................64,627
Total Loans.............$678,269,039
Total Shares............$835,355,199
Total Assets.............$953,970,615
Federally Insured by NCUA. 

Hulman Field Technicians 
Federal Credit Union

Crane Credit Union and Hulman Field Technicians Federal Credit Union joined 
together on September 30th, 2022. The members of Hulman Field Technicians FCU 
overwhelmingly approved a vote to merge and become Crane Credit Union.

Crane CU has retained the existing Hulman Field sta�, along with the branch loca-
tion at Hulman Field Air National Guard Base in Terre Haute, IN.

Kevin Sparks, President/CEO of Crane CU, commented, “We look forward to 
collaborating with the Hulman Field team to expand on their existing member 
relationships. This partnership is an opportunity to serve our collective membership 
in greater ways, particularly in the Terre Haute and Wabash Valley areas.”

With this merger, Crane CU will have over $960 million in assets, more than 65,000 
members and 20 branch locations throughout Central and Southern Indiana. 

+ HFTFCU

JOINED TOGETHER

Eastern Greene Branch

NOW OPEN



HOLIDAY CLOSINGS
Veterans Day............................Nov 11
Thanksgiving Day......................Nov 24
Christmas Day (observed).......Dec 26

Columbus Day............................Oct 10

Annual
Meeting Notice

On August 22, 2022 the Board of 
Directors, sta� and members of CCU 
attended the 66th Annual Meeting.  
Chairman Gary Gray reviewed 
Director and Supervisory Committee 
Nominees and the election process.  
Kenneth Greenwell and David Frye 
were elected to serve three year 
terms as Directors and Dr. Douglas 
Ranard, John Preble, and Quentin 
Hays were elected to serve one year 
terms as Members of the Supervisory 
Committee in accordance with 
Credit Union By-Laws. 

Gary Gray – Chairman  
Dale Padgett – Vice Chairman 
Bruce Cummings – Treasurer  
David Frye – Secretary
Kenneth Greenwell – Director
Je� Schafer – Director
Patricia Herndon – Director

Thanks to Crane, you can get that same feeling of supporting the home team 
when you make a purchase with your new school spirit debit card.     

Crane now o�ers debit cards for the following schools:

Show Your School Spirit with a
Custom Crane Credit Union Debit Card!

Every transaction made using your school spirit debit card helps support and earn 
money for programs at your local schools.  Please visit one of our branch locations 
or call 800-692-3274 to get your school spirit debit card today! 

Owen Valley SchoolsLinton SchoolsBloomfield Schools

Washington Catholic
 Schools

White River Valley
 Schools

Eastern Greene
 Schools

North Posey County
 Schools

Lawrence County
Independent Schools

Read our blogs at
cranecu.org

Crane Credit Union is bringing an exciting new 
brand of financial education to local students 
and Crane members. “It’s a Money Thing” com-
bines video content with in-person teaching 
materials that cover 48 financial topics. Content 
is designed to engage and teach young adults 
as well as to entertain and educate any 
member interested in learning more about 
personal finance. Watch for new “It’s a Money 
Thing” videos and other content on our website 
and social media channels.

“It’s a Money Thing” presented by Crane Credit Union


